
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 8, 1976 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Nora Lake 

Leonard Stubbs 
Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
City Planner Garth Reynolds 
Administrative Assistant Garth Reynolds 

Centerville's Local Government Fund allocation for 1977 was discussed 
by Council. Centerville receives a very small portion when comparing it's 
needs with other Municipalities in Montgomery County . Mayor Green sug­
gested that this be appealed, references indicate additional revenue when 
cases were appealed. Mrs. Lake and Mr. Stubbs was concerned with appealing 
after allocations have been established. Mr. Kenning suggested that a 
letter be sent to the Budget Commission of Montgomery County to put them 
on notice that Centerville is dissatisfied with it's allocation for 1977 
and will expect to receive more in 1978. City Staff will begin now to lay 
the ground work for a case next year should allocation again be low. 

Mr . Reynolds reviewed changes made to the proposed PUD Ordinance, 
changes to Sections: 36.02C, 36.0SA, 36.lOA and 36.17A2. The proposed 
Ordinance will be placed on the agenda for Council Meeting to be set for 
Public Hearing. 

Council encouraged the City Staff to review pros and cons concerning 
the future for the City of Centerville. Mr. Kenning will attempt to 
have a report soon after the first of the year. 

Approved :~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


